
As a voting Oregonian, gun owner and hunter, I strongly object to the haphazard way SB 941 is being pushed 

through the “Salem System” without adequate public input.  This is a bad bill and you know it or you would 

give sufficient time for proper input.  All SB 941 will do is make criminals out of law abiding citizens.  Actual 

criminals will not abide by the provisions of SB 941 any more than they do now with existing laws.  What you 

are doing is violating my Second Amendment rights as a United States citizen.  I am copying my Senator so 

there is a record of my objection just in case your original accidentally gets lost. 

Sincerely yours, 

Ralph Lohman 

20807 SW Cherry Orchard Place 

Sherwood, OR 97140-7842 

503-625-1013 

 


